
Ad Hoc Bicycle & Pedestrian Committee Meeting Minutes 
Forbes Building, 3rd Floor Conference Rm, Nov. 19, 2013 

 
Committee members present: Chris Hughes, Ellen Gugel, Bruce Tretter, 
Nancy Siegal, Ed Beauchemin, Don Burn 
 
Meeting opened at 7:05 pm 
 
Minutes 10/29/13 approved 
 
Crosswalk Sign Update: Bruce reported that the DPW ordered and 
recently received 26 sets of hi-vis 3-piece crosswalk signs for 
installation at high traffic pedestrian crossings in town. Committee 
members asked and Bruce will provide a list of where most of those 
signs will be installed. 
 
Bike & Pedestrian Plan: Bruce reported that he and Don met with Jim 
Robbins yesterday to advocate for the eventual inclusion of the town 
Bike & Pedestrian Plan in the town Master Plan. Jim agreed with the 
idea. Bruce will talk with John Walden within the next few days about 
DPW coordination with the BPAC regarding bike and pedestrian 
planning regarding street striping and possible street and/or sidewalk 
modifications.  
 
The committee then marked a town map to draft possible safe routes 
around the rotary in the middle of town, commuter routes to Worcester, 
Framingham, Boston, and Marlborough, recreational routes. The 
Education Committee will then draft a plan with the town’s GIS 
department for discussion at the next BPAC meeting. 
 
Next Meeting – Dec. 10 @ 7pm/Forbes, 3rd Floor 
 
 
Meeting adjourned 8:10 pm 
 


